PRYB Girls Travel Tryouts for Grades 4-6 
PLEASE ARRIVE ½ HOUR BEFORE YOUR TRYOUT TIME!!!!!

Girls – Monday, October 23 @ PRYC
3rd/4th   -    6:00pm
      5th   -    7:00pm
      6th   -    8:00pm

Make-up date: Tuesday, October 24th 5-6PM. Only in extreme circumstances if the player cannot attend the above date. Please contact Larry Bracco at lbracco@pryc.org to discuss. 

No parents are permitted in the building. Please drop off players at the door where a coach will greet them and assist with registration and number placement. Players are to wear a mask which can be removed for tryouts. Hand sanitizer is available. Bring your own ball. 

*****REGISTRATIONS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED AT TRYOUTS!!!!! 

Independent evaluators are rating the players and former travel coaches are running drills for the evaluators so the evaluators can focus on rating the players. These coaches will have no input into the rating or selection process.

The participant MUST wear a plain t-shirt with no numbers on it. No AAU Jerseys and No Jerseys from any competitive or travel programs. They will be given an assigned number to wear on their jersey. Evaluators will only know the participant by their number and their names will not be provided.

Travel teams will be announced no later Thursday, October 26th.  The number of teams per grade will be based upon the talent pool.  The Greater North Hills Travel League is a competitive league, and PRYB will only place competitive teams.  The independent evaluators make the determination on the number of teams placed.

** It's important to note that there is no guarantee that a player will be selected for the travel program even if she was selected the previous year, and there is no guarantee of A and B teams per grade. **

If you are interested in coaching a travel team, you must email a coaching resume to Larry Bracco at lbracco@pryc.org by Friday, October 20th. Travel coaches will be notified by Thursday, October 26th and travel practices will begin on or near Saturday, November 5th.  

Tentative practices starting Saturday, November 4, 2023 at PR Middle School are below and are subject to change. Further practice information will follow for subsequent weeks. 
    
    Saturday, Nov. 4th – 12-3pm (PRMS) 
    Tuesday, Nov. 7th – 6-9pm (Eden Hall)
    Wednesday, Nov. 8th – 6-7:30pm (Eden Hall)
    Thursday, Nov. 9th – 6-7:30pm (Eden Hall)

If you have any questions, please contact Larry Bracco at 724-443-3796 or lbracco@pryc.org 

Thank you, Larry Bracco
PRYC Executive Director
